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Friday 19th April 2024 
 

Year 3 Reading Road Map 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
We are pleased to announce that Year 3 are going to be taking part in a new, exciting initiative 
designed to ignite their passion for reading and open their minds to a world of adventure, mystery, 
and imagination: the Reading Road Map. 
 
The Reading Road Map is an initiative that has been created to help encourage children to develop a 
‘love for reading’. It is a tool for children, parents, and educators to recommend different up-to-date 
books, authors, and genres. All the books on the roadmap, except the titles in the classic’s genre, 
have been published within the last 12 months of the annual launch every October. 
 

Each child in Year 3 has been given a copy of the ‘Road Map’. The front of 
the map has a map of the UK with 10 roads representing a specific genre of 
books: Adventure, Classics, Crime, Fantasy, Graphic Novels, Horror, 
Humour, Poetry, Sci-Fi, and Sport. The author and title of each book in each 
genre are listed along each appropriate road. On the back of the map are 
the sections listing the books relating to each genre. To the left of each 
book title is a coloured circle – it is a traffic light system for identifying less 
challenging, challenging and more challenging books. To the right of the 
title, there is a small blank circle, which is ticked by the teacher when the 
book has been read by each child. There’s also a section to signpost 
children and help advise on similar authors.  

 
Whenever the children reach a milestone in terms of books read (5 for Bronze, 10 for silver, 15 for 
Gold, 25 for Platinum), they will receive a certificate in assembly as well as other prizes. However, as 
part of completing their reading, the children must evidence that they have read the books; this 
could be done via book reviews and presentations in class. Then, they will have an opportunity to 
return their books and choose a new one. 
 
The books that the children take home are in addition to their colour banded books and school 
library books. We encourage you to support your child’s reading journey by exploring the books 
together at home and engaging in discussions about their favourite stories. Your involvement plays a 
crucial role in fostering a positive reading experience for your child. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Ben Roberts, 
English Leader 
Woodpecker Hall Academy  
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